
KANSAS CITY KANSAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

 

Public Budget Hearing  

 

August 10, 2010 

 

 The annual Budget Hearing of the Board of Trustees was called to order at 4:00 p.m. in 

the Board Conference Room at the College by the Chairman Ray Daniels.  Roll call indicated the 

following trustees present: Don Ash, Cathy Breidenthal, Dr. Ray Daniels, Mary Ann Flunder 

Wendell Maddox, and Clyde Townsend.  Trustee J.D.Rios was absent.   

 

1.   Brian Bode, Vice President for Student  & Administrative Svcs., referred to the copy of the 

proposed Budget for 2010-2011.  The Chairman called for public comments regarding the 

proposed budget as published.   

 

 Mr. Murrel Bland representing Business West spoke briefly in support of the college and 

noted that while no one wanted to see the mill levy increase, that they agreed that the increase 

in the proposed 2010-2011budget was understandable and reasonable.  He gave a brief 

summary of the status of the State Avenue Corridor project and the work of Business West.  

 

The Chairman then called for any comments from the Board of Trustees.  There were none.  

Chairman Daniels then called the close the budget hearing.  

  

2.   Trustee Townsend moved to approve the 2010-2011 Budget as presented. (Attachment 1) 

Trustee Maddox seconded and the motion carried. Trustee Townsend moved to close the 

budget hearing.  Trustee Maddox seconded and the motion carried.  

 

 The Chairman adjourned the public budget hearing meeting at 4:11 p.m.   
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